Soft-Story Seismic Retrofit Fair

Questions about retrofitting your property?
Are you an owner needing to select a design professional, lender, or contractor?
This event is for you!

In January 2019 the City of Beverly Hills adopted a mandatory ordinance (No. 18-0-2767)
requiring multi-family soft-story buildings to be retrofitted. To assist property owners with
this process, the City of Beverly Hills is hosting a FREE trade show-style event featuring
design professionals and manufacturers specializing in seismic retrofit work.

This event is a property owner's one-stop-shop for earthquake retrofit! It will provide
information, materials, and incentive resources for owners who must comply with the
new mandatory retrofits.

DATE: Thursday, May 30, 2019

TIME: 1:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.

PLACE: Civic Center - Court Yard
444 North Rexford Drive

Beverly Hills, CA 90210
(Court Yard is located between Police & Library facilities)

Staff from Development Services, Planning and Rent Stabilization will also be available to
answer questions related to the Seismic Retrofit Program. Two hours of free parking is
available at 444 N. Rexford Drive.

We look forward to seeing you there!

For more information about the program:
www.beverlyhills.org/seismicretrofit Email: retrofit@beverlyhills.org
Arlen Eskandari, Sr. Plan Review Engineer — Tel. 310-285-1113
Or Community Development Hotline (310)285-1141



http://www.beverlyhills.org/seismicretrofit

